
From: Maureen Stroud 

Sent: 14 January 2023 11:44 

To: Planning Planning 

Cc: Neil McDonald 

Subject: 112A Great Russell Street WC1B3NP Objection to application 
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[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
I object strongly to this latest retrospective application and urge you to refuse to 
grant this further deviation from the original. Encroachment by stealth appears to be 
the modus operandi of these developers. 
I have previously objected to various applications and reiterate remarks made on 
these occasions and am in accord with the submission by The Bloomsbury 
Association. 
The previously undisclosed catering facilities will create more unwarranted vehicle 
servicing in what is still a residential area with associated noise , pollution etc. 
In brief the change of use,increased noise,more rubbish engendered,more 
ventilation issues,increased traffic ,deteriorating air quality will adversely affect 
residents. 
It makes sense to refuse this application M Stroud 


